
Minutes                           

February 4, 2021, General Meeting, via Zoom 6:00 p.m.


Meeting Called to order at 6:05 p.m. by President BJ Newell. 


Introduction of the Board.  


Treasurer’s Report by Mike Crosby.

• End of January total balance in our account = $3,141.79


District Three update by Gabriela Yates, District Office Director, Councilwomen 
Suzie Price’s Office.


Announcements: 

• Kurt Schneiter, 12th Blood Drive to be held February 19.

• BJ and Mike, 2021 membership dues reminder. 


Speaker: Eric Lopez, Director of Long Beach Public Works Department.

Responsibilities of the Public Works Dept. Specifically what has gone on re: 
the Aquatics project, and work done on the beach installations of food 
shops, bathrooms, playgrounds...

• Member questions answered. 


Coastal Commission update: Dick Gaylord 

• Status of Coastal Commission support letter for the new swimming pool.

• Motion passed to write a letter to the Coastal Commission in support of the new 

swimming pool.  

• Additional support comments by Lucy Johnson 


Member Comments:

• Matt Jackson Recognized Adrienne Newell for her contributions to FOBS social 

media. 


Next meeting: March 4, 2021


Meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m.


Minutes submitted by Todd Durham


